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Beaufort County Offices Closed for Martin Luther King, Jr. Day 

 
All Beaufort County Government offices, including Solid Waste and Recycling Convenience 
Centers, Parks and Leisure Services (PALS) facilities, and Library branches, will be closed 
Monday, January 19, 2015, in observance of Martin Luther King, Jr. Day.  Offices will reopen at 
their regularly scheduled times on Tuesday, January 20, 2015. 


